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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

I want to comment on the Foothills Landscape Project and hope my comments will be considered.

I am a  septuagenarian who grew up in Georgia and have always enjoyed natural places. Several of the wildest

places left in North Georgia lie in the foothills. These Georgia mountain treasures are very special places and I

would like to see them protected and valued in the Foothills Landscape Project.

 

I so enjoy the solitude to these foothills, no roads, no woods with half the trees cut, no brown and dying

vegetation from herbicide poisons. I revel in clean mountain streams that bring better quality water to me in the

city. I imagine that animals can move and connect and protect themselves in enough wilderness area. These

places mean something to me. Please protect and expand on them.

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this huge project and want you to know that these mountain treasures

are unique and they should be protected.

Thank you for all your hard work for the people and forests of North Georgia.

 


